
CDEP Committee – October 25, 2023 
 

The CDEP committee met on October 25, 2023.  The committee did a data analysis of the New York State 

Assessment results and Graduation rates for the 2023 school year.  Mr. White led the committee in a data 

walk to compare the 2022 results to the 2023 results with the New York State Assessments for grades 3-8.  In 

addition to the data walk the committee received updates from Mr. Masopust on instructional committees at 

the high school, such as the Freshman Experience Committee, Seal of Biliteracy Committee, Seal of Civic 

Readiness Committee, and the Program of Study Review Committee.  Mr. White also provided curriculum 

and instructional updates for the District.   In the afternoon, the School Improvement Teams (SIT) reviewed 

their 2023-2024 school improvement plans.  They highlighted the progress towards each of their goals.  To 

conclude the day, each SIT team presented their information to the entire CDEP committee.  The next 

committee meeting is scheduled for February 28, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. in the high school auditorium. 

 

 
 

 


